Public Comments

Montana Districting and Apportionment Commission
Comments received between 5 pm on August 14 and midnight on August 16



Sherley, Laura

From: Jeanne Liebelt <jmliebelt39@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 15, 2021 6:09 PM

To: Districting

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Voting Districts

| don't know if you have made any decisions regarding the changing of my voting district? The gerrymandering to
change the Town of Fort Peck with the Rocky Boy and Fort Peck Reservations was not right. They don't need our votes,
they can win without us. Rocky Boy is about 95 miles from Fort Peck, Fort Peck Reservation is 60 miles
and Glasgow is 20 miles. Hinsdale and Malta candidates would visit, but never saw Jonathan Windy Boy, and Frank
Smith only once. | have lived in Fort Peck since 1970. What was the reason to change? To make sure a certain Party
would benefit? Would you on the committee like to vote in a district like
mine? Thank you for letting me voice my concern. Our Nation is now dealing with
the fraudulent votes of the 2020 election, don't let Montana be caught in the trap of ensuring candidates are
elected.



	~coversheet-aug17-postdeadline
	Liebelt-dac-comment-august-2021



